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Subject: Aug 30, 2003 meeting minutes
Date: Sat, 30 Aug 2003 19:32:33-0400
From: Arnold Samuel <samuela@txbi.net>

To: "Roseman,Dave" <dlr@eolas.com>, "Sturr, Dolores and Tom" <sturrtf@t-one.net>,
"Samuel, Dee and Arnie" <samuela@txbi.net>,
"Sisson, Tony and Pam" <sisspa@txbi.net>, "Arnold, Bev" <Arnoldpb@oceana.net>,
"LaHaye, Mike" <sportsmom40@hotmail.com>,
"Vanderlaan, Bruce" <brunic@juno.com>, "Dehommel, Bill" <dehommelpa@aol.com>,
"Cisler, Brad" <cisler@t-one.net>, "Coburn, Terry" <coburn@oceana.net>,
"Wahl, Jim" <whaljjwahl@aol.com>, "Nicholson, Gary" <gnicholson@oceana.net>,
"Dodds, Norm" <architects@lakeshore.net>,
"Maaseidvaag, Frode" <fmaaseidvaag@ameritech.net>

Ensign Fleet #70
minutes of special meeting
August 30, 2003
Motion by Jack Patterson that the makeup race for May 24th should be
held on Sept 6, 2003. It will be the second of two eaces on that date.
Seconded by Tony Sisson. Motion asssed 7-2.
Motion by Patterson to allow everyone that is a fleet member to race in
the makeup. Seconded by Dave Roseman. Passed 8-1
After some discus ion it was decided that we should recommend to the
Regatta Committee that we would like the wall plaques for trophys.
We also discussed the possibility of a permnant trophy for the club that
/ -uld show the winners for each year. It was decide that we would make
~de this fall and present it to the club.
Submitted by
Arnie Samuel, Fleet Captian
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